
 
 
AIACE/CENTRAL/2019/  119                    Dated   12/ 9 /2019    

 
To 

The Chairman 
Coal India Limited 
Kolkata. 
 

Sub: - Arrears due to Executive Pay Revision wef  1/1/2017. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
It is brought to your kind notice that the salary of the executives has been revised wef 1/1/2017 and serving 
executives are in receipt of revised salary for more than a year. They have already been paid arrear arising due 
to this revision. Unfortunately, the difference amounts due to this pay revision payable on account of Leave 
Encashment, Coal Mines Provident Fund and Coal Mines Pension Scheme has not been paid to the officers who 
has retired after 1st January 2017. The pension under CMPS is being paid based on pre-revised pay. Many of our 
members have complained that they pursued the matter in their personal capacity with respective authorities  but 
are shocked at the intransigence and apathy displayed by the concerned officials. After putting in several 
decades of hard work in Coal India ,these officers are being made to run from pillar to post to get their legitimate 
dues that are already delayed and are disturbed at the treatment meted out to them. 
 

  Sir, since you have always been receptive to the genuine demands of the executives, we make an 
earnest appeal to issue instructions to settle these issues in a time bound manner. We are sure that you will 
appreciate the difficulties being  faced by retired executives, who have settled at locations far off from their last
place of posting  in following up their cases individually and expect a favourable response from you. 
 

Assuring our utmost cooperation to the management, 
 

Thanking You, 
 
With Regards, 
 
 
 

 
P K SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 

 
 
CC 
 
DP/DF, CIL,Kolkata. 
CMD/DP/DF, All subsidiary companies of CIL. 
CMPF Commissioner, Dhanbad. 
 
Copy for information:- 
 
The Secretary, Ministry of Coal, Govt. of India, New Delhi. 


